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This newsletter will keep you updated with events at Wheatfields Primary and it is intended to add to the 
information you receive on a regular basis from your child(s) class teacher in the weekly ‘Learning Review’ 
and termly curriculum letters. 
 
Y6 Assessments week 

Both the children in year 2 and year 6 were congratulated in front of the whole school today for their positive attitude 
and approach to their SAT tests. We are proud of you and know that you have all done your very best.  

Online Safety 

As part of a #WakeUpWednesday campaign, this FREE guide has been created to share with our school community 

about Instagram – the app with over 800 million monthly users. 
 

The guide informs parents and carers about the issues associated with Instagram and contains useful tips about how 
parents and carers can help protect their children when using the app. 

 
A printable version of the free guide for parents can be found 

here: https://twitter.com/natonlinesafety/status/999327290361180160 

 
National Online Safety  
T: 0800 368 8061 
E: hello@nationalonlinesafety.com  
W: www.nationalonlinesafety.com 
 
Maths for Parents 

There is an opportunity to discover how maths can be explored in far more family-friendly forms than just homework! 
The event takes place in Cambridge on Thursday 21st June from 4.30 – 6.00pm. The event is FREE if you pre-

book. For more information including how to book, please go to maths.org/parents-June2018 or phone 01223 
746237.  

 

Happy Half-term break 
At Wheatfields, we encourage all types of learning. Half term is a good opportunity to try to tick off some things from 

the National Trust list of 50 things to do. We hope that you get to try as many things as possible on the list and you 
save some for the rest of the Summer. The children may get to hear what their teachers have been doing off of the 

list too!  

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/documents/50-things-activity-list.pdf  
 

We aim to give you as much notice as possible for school events. All dates can be found using the calendar on our 
school website www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk . You will also receive our Calendar of Events detailing events through 
the school year. 
Mrs Theresa Thornton, Headteacher.   
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